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MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – UNSEALED ROADS OPEN WITH CAUTION 

Coonamble Shire Council advises the travelling public that ALL UNSEALED ROADS within the 
Local Government Area are OPEN to all traffic, requesting that drivers exercise caution and drive 
to conditions at all times. 

Sections of unsealed roads remain muddy, especially at causeways. Drivers should anticipate 
inconsistent conditions and drive with caution. Drivers should also anticipate heavy vehicles 
moving grain on all roads throughout the Local Government Area. 

An updated Road Conditions Report will be issued early next week, following forecast rainfall of 
10mm to 20mm on the weekend. 
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